(entennial =,
== _- _.-"‘,T'-T'-'\; }

W 015 %2015

Florida Department of Transportation
RICK SCOTT 605 Suwannee Street JIM BOXOLD
GOVERNOR Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450 SECRETARY
April 3, 2015

CONSTRUCTION BULLETINNO.01-15  This Memo has Expired
(FHWA Approved: 4/2/2015)

TO: DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS

FROM: David A. Sadler, P.E., Director, Office of Construction @)M

COPIES: Tom Byron, Rudy Powell, Bob Burleson, Nick Finch, Rafiq Darji

SUBJECT: CONSTRUCTION PROJECT ADMINISTRATION MANUAL (CPAM) CHANGES FOR
CHAPTER 7 SECTION 3

Pursuant to discussions at the March 2015 District Construction Engineers meeting, FDOT Form 700-
010-05 (Unilateral Payment) has been updated. As such, the CPAM needs to be revised to remove the
prohibition on including non-compensable time extensions on this form. The following sentence found in
CPAM 7.3.8 (Resident Level Responsibilities) is deleted effective the date of this Bulletin and will be
permanently removed during the next regularly scheduled update to this CPAM chapter/section.

“Non-compensable Time Extensions should not be granted using the Unilateral Payment
document.”

If you have any questions, please contact Alan Autry at (850) 414-4195.
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